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With this letter, I certify that I have read and carefully reviewed the paper's statistical 

analysis entitled "Association between urinary concentrations of bisphenol A 

substitutes and diabetes in adults."  I confirm that the statistical methods and 

techniques applied are very appropriated and performed rigorously. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely 

Esperanza Vélez-Vélez 
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